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Idaho Safe Schools, Safe Students Project

The Department of Health and Welfare has been awarded a grant through the Bureau of Justice 
Affairs that will allow three rural LEAs to participate in the Idaho Safe Schools, Safe Students 
Project. The Homedale School District has been selected to participate. The grant’s focus is 
around school mental health and safety. Schools will receive free training and monthly 
technical assistance visits for support. We feel like this project pairs perfectly with the PBIS 
work the district has already been doing and will add another dimension to our multi-tiered 
systems of support. 


